
Announcements for Thursday, April 29, 2021 

 

❖ BT Blue Ribbon is having a meeting tomorrow morning in the Small Café at 8:45 am!  

See ya’ll then! 

 

❖ Seniors, TODAY is the last day to pick up your cap and gown!  If you plan to participate in 

graduation, be sure to pick up your items in the 9th Grade Center during lunch. 

 

❖ Seniors, the Annual Bike Ride is scheduled for TOMORROW MORNING. See any senior 

class officer for details.  Also, Seniors your class officers will be serving hotdogs, french 

fries and Italian ice from the cafeteria TOMORROW! Bring your ID to get your free 

lunch!! 

 

❖ National English Honor Society will have a meeting on Monday, May 3rd at 8:45 in the 

stadium. Seniors, remember that you need to attend two meetings to get a cord for 

graduation—if you haven’t been to two meetings so far, this meeting is your last 

chance! 

 

❖ BTHS Theatre Department is presenting You’re a Good Man, Charlie Brown. 

Performances start tonight and run through Sunday. For show times and ticket 

information, please scan the QR code on flyers located around campus. Seating is 

limited, so book your tickets today! 

 

❖ Happily Ever After is collecting NEW children’s books for grades K-3 through the month 

of April to be donated to Crookshank Elementary and the Webster School right here in 

St Johns County.  Books can be dropped off to Room 925, the Front Office or to Portable 

13.  Please include your receipt, name, grade and student number to receive service 

hours. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


